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hina.qureshi@chipconsulting.org

From: Akber Zaib <akberzaib7@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, December 16, 2022 10:54 PM
To: hina.qureshi@chipconsulting.org; Sundas.tariq@chipconsulting.org
Cc: Rehana Mansha
Subject: Issuanec of warning
Attachments: WhatsApp Unknown 2022-12-16 at 10.50.38 PM (1).zip

Dear Madam, 
 
I hope this email finds you well. I would like to draw your attention to one of our sites in Region Multan, 
District Rahim Yar Khan named Al Farid FS ship To-10056307. Safety Warden Asif Maqsood working here 
and last month TM Waqar Haq of that area highlighted the issue of his performance and negligence at 
the forecourt area, which was alarming. I conducted a meeting with staff and orientate and orally give them a 
shut-up call on this matter. Recently again it was observed that he didn't comply with on-site work and again 
happen misconduct at the workplace. 
 
I would suggest and request to you kindly give him a written warning so that in future he will act according to 
project needs. Furthermore, I'm attaching here some pictures of his work during duty hours at the forecourt. 
 
If you need further information do let me know. I will be available all the time. 
Thank you, 
 
Regards, 
 
Akber Zaib 


